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Message:
I am writing to oppose the rushed special legislative
session  that has been called for a mid-decade
redistricting. It’s a clearly calculated, anti-
democratic power grab steeped in political
manipulation and devoid of honor to your positions
as public servants. You serve ALL Texans, not just
the republican ones and not solely at the whims of
our  president. Put an end to this clear demagoguery
of political opportunists.

As a native Texan, veteran and dedicated community
worker, I call for our elected representatives to move
forward with integrity and transparency, allow for
public input and fair representation. The
constituents see what the republican
representatives are trying to do and it is not in
keeping with our proud state. Please avoid these
cowardly political maneuverings and earn your seats
the true democratic way, by fair and honest
elections.




